
OGCIO to resume “iAM Smart” mobile
registration team services

     In line with the Government's announcement to resume public services
gradually, the Office of the Government Chief Information Officer announced
today (April 12) that the "iAM Smart" mobile registration team services at
the 12 Community Vaccination Centres will resume starting from tomorrow
(April 13).

     Apart from using the mobile registration team services, members of the
public may register for "iAM Smart" with a few simple steps using the "iAM
Smart" mobile app downloaded from the app stores. They may also visit the
"iAM Smart" self-registration kiosks set up at various locations throughout
Hong Kong or visit the registration service counters located at any of the
post offices (except mobile post offices) to directly register for "iAM
Smart+", which comes with a digital signing function. Information about the
registration services is available on the "iAM Smart" thematic website
(www.iamsmart.gov.hk/en/reg_location.html).

http://www.government-world.com/ogcio-to-resume-iam-smart-mobile-registration-team-services/
http://www.government-world.com/ogcio-to-resume-iam-smart-mobile-registration-team-services/
https://www.iamsmart.gov.hk/en/reg_location.html

